
LETTER TO THE EDITOR 

THE SUPPORT NETWORK FOR THOSE ABUSED BY THERAPISTS 
P 0 Box 542, North Road, Brighton Sussex BN11AA 

Dear David Jones, 
I refer to your publication of an article on sexual abuse in therapy by a practi­
tioner, Geoffrey Whitfield, who teaches counselling courses at Brighton and 
has taught the counselling diploma course at Brighton Polytechnic. 
The Support Network for those abused by therapists exists because of the iso­
lation of people sexually or emotionally exploited by therapists, because of the 
professional disbelief and hostility they face if they tell; because of the difficulty 
in making complaints; the almost universal invalidation of their testimony; the 
complete lack of power and denial of their reality. 
Any professional seems to have instant credibility and a platform to speak but 
how can you ignore "consumers"? Without them the profession of psychother­
apy would not exist. If you want to know about sexual or emotional abuse in 
therapy, the person to ask is someone who has experienced it as a client. If pro­
fessionals continue to ignore what "consumers" have to say in an attempt to 
preserve the good name of psychotherapy, I believe that you will in effect cause 
an underground revolution, a general undermining of faith in the new religion, 
where professionals lecture and write for others of the initiated and then fmd 
they have no-one left to practise on. 
Anyone who has not experienced abuse by a therapist will fmd it difficult to fa­
thom the hurt and damage caused and the often subtle way it is inflicted. Even 
a tape recording of a session would not necessarily reveal just what is going on. 
It can be built up gradually and in such a way that at the time clients are not 
aware what is happening. Professional standing, status or qualifications are un­
fortunately absolutely no guarantee of integrity. One study in the United States 
shows 10% of psychiatrists alone actually self reporting erotic contact with pa­
tients. Most of the people I hear from have been abused by someone qualified 
in their field and successful. Many well qualified therapists are very clever in 
covering their tracks and clients are frightened of their power. They fear, quite 
rightly, that the therapist will be given credibility and they will be warned about 
slanderous accusations. 
Geoffrey Whitfield has been found guilty of serious professional misconduct 
and he is allowed a platform to give us the benefit of his "knowledge" on the sub­
ject of abuse in therapy. Someone who appears to be "concerned" with the prob­
lem of abuse in therapy is obviously going to appear whiter than white, pointing 
the finger elsewhere, but I am appalled at the insult added to injury caused to 
the people he has already damaged, and that he may actually be sought out by 
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people who have already been abused in therapy as someone understanding of 
their situation. It doesn't bear thinking about. 
The Support Network is a self help network for anyone who feels they have been 
sexually or emotionally exploited by a therapist. 

Jill Sinclair 

THE SUPPORT NETWORK FOR THOSE ABUSED BY THERAPISTS 

P 0 Box 542, North Road, Brighton, Sussex BNllAA 

ADVERTISEMENTS 

DISPLAY ADVERTISING: Full 
page £80.00; half page£ 50.00; quar­
ter page: £30.00. 
Inserts: 1 AS sheet or A4 folded: £ 60.00. 
Multipage brochures: plus £20.00for each 
additional page. Print run: 1500 copies. 
Small ads: £ 5.00 per column em (mini­
mum 3cm). 
Advertising Sales Office: REW Space 
Sales, 11 Bourne Way, West Ewell, Sur­
rey, KT19 9PP. Tel 081 - 397 2505 

PERSON-CENTRED ART THER­
APY CENTRE OFFERS A 

Part-Time course in 

PERSON-CENTRED 
ART THERAPY 

a course bringing the person-centred ap­
proach originated by Carl Rogers to the 
therapeutic use of Art leading to a certifi­
cate from Crawley College of Technology 
Commencing September 1992 
three terms 2 hours p/week 30 weeks in all 
either Monday 2- 4pm or Monday 7- 9 pm 
or Wednesday 4 - 6 pm 
plus one whole Saturday or Sunday 
Previous art training not required 
Course Tutor: Uesl Silversone Dip Art 
Therapy Dip Counselling 
info/application forms/venue: 
Person-Centred Art Therapy Centre 
17 Cranbourne Gardens 
London NW11 OHN 
Tel: 081 - 455 8570 
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COPY DATES FOR ADVERTS 
20TH JANUARY FOR MARCH/ APRIL 
ISSUE - OUT 1Oth March 1992 
20TH MARCH FOR MAY/JUNE ISSUE -
OUT 1Oth May 1992 
INSERTS: NOT LATER THAN 5TH MARCH 
1992 FOR MARCH ISSUE OR 5TH MAY 
FOR MAY ISSUE 

CLEAR VISION 
WORKSHOP 

with Patrice Morchain 
at the Ibis Hotel, nr Euston Stn 

Sat/Sun1st/2nd February 
1 Oam-7pm each day. 

Details: Nida: 071-731-4341 (eve) 
40 Bowling Green lane, 

London EC1R ONE 

P ELLI N CENTRE offers a 3-year train­
ing course in gestalt Counselling & Ther­
apy for women. Part-time course begins 
September 1992. On-going Women's 
Therapy Group recommences January. 
For information send s.a.e. to 43 Killyon 
Road, London SW8 2XS Tel 071 622 0148 




